
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                     October 20, 2023  

 

The Rush County Drainage Board met at 10:00 a.m. October 20, 2023 with the following 

present; Mark Bacon, Ron Jarman, Kenny Aulbach, Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor, and Leigh 

Morning, Attorney. 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved and signed on motion by Jarman, 2nd by 

Aulbach.  Motion carried. 

 

RUSHVILLE FLOODING 

 

At a previous meeting the Surveyor was asked if we had any idea how many parcels in the city 

of Rushville would be in the watershed of the proposed work to alleviate flooding in the city.  

The Surveyor worked with the GIS coordinator and reported that there could be as many as 

2,100 +/- parcels in the city alone.  Parcels in the county would be added to this number as well. 
 

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was then closed on motion by Jarman, 

2nd by Aulbach.  Motion carried. 

 

 

 

__________________________ _________________________    ___________________________ 

Mark Bacon                              Ron Jarman                              Kenny Aulbach 


